
Date: 2/15/2019 

To:  Teachers and Administrators 

From: Range Engineering Council, “REC” 

 REC Board Members - Maggie Skelton, Moe Benda, Brandy Maki 

Subject:  STEM All Star Nomination 

We would like for you and/or your colleagues to nominate two of your top STEM All-Stars to 
be recognized at this year’s STEM All Star Banquet to be held at Minnesota Discovery Center in 
Chisholm on April 10th, 2019.  

The Range Engineering Council began this event to recognize the contributions and efforts of 
your students in the STEM disciplines – similar to a sports recognition banquet. 

Our hope is that you will identify and encourage two of your All-Stars to fill out the 
application form and get it back to us by March 22nd.  After which, we will review and send out 
invitations to those selected.  Students selected will receive a STEM All Star Jacket, a 
certificate and a chance to obtain a scholarship at the Banquet. 

There are numerous teachers who are going above and beyond in STEM, and we’d like to 
recognize them – we would appreciate a nomination for a teacher from your school as well. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,  

STEM All Star Committee, Moe Benda, Maggie Skelton, Brandy Maki 

Range Engineering Council Board, rangeengineeringcouncil@gmail.com 
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